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Further work on the Constitutions and Directory of the Marians continue in the sessions of the General 

Chapter. Work upon the first - most important - part on “The Patrimony and Spirituality of the 
Congregation” has been completed. On Saturday, February 18, Pope Francis will receive the members of 
the General Chapter for a private audience. 

 


